
 

 

Our Parish Bulletin 
 November 26th, 2023 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 
World Day of Youth 

 
Blessed Sacrament Church                                                                                                                             St. Eustache Church 

Mass Schedule 

- Sunday, November 26th  -  9:00 a.m. St. François Xavier 
 Our Lord, King of the Universe 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for + Pauline Chabot from funeral collection 
 World Day of Youth  
- Tuesday, November 28th - 11:00 a.m. – Mass at Elie Manor  
- Wednesday, November 29th - 6:30 p.m. – Elie – Rosary/Confession 
 7:00 p.m. – Mass followed by Adoration – Mass intention for +Rolly Cyrenne requested by 

Karen Cyrenne 
- Sunday, December 3rd -  9:00 a.m. St. François Xavier 
 First Sunday of Advent 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Rose Ross (10th anniversary of her death  

requested by the Ross family 
- Tuesday, December 5th - 11:00 a.m. – Mass at Elie Manor  
- Wednesday, December 6th - 6:30 p.m. – St. Eustache – Rosary/Confession 
 7:00 p.m. – Mass followed by Adoration 

Ministry Schedule 
November 26th – Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe – Elie 
 Welcoming Ministers: Vince & Nicole Gillis  Readers: Carole Morissette / Kathleen Rummerfield (2nd Reading) 
 Communion Minister: Sherry Legault  Collection Counters: Rick and Judy 
 Cleaners: Len & Mona Desilets 
December 3rd – First Sunday of Advent – St. Eustache 
 Welcoming Ministers: Lucille Ross and Lucille Beaudin Reader: Estelle Tanguay 
 Communion Minister: Lorraine Bernardin  Collection Counters: Bob and Jeanine 
 Cleaners: Estelle Tanguay and Lorraine Bernardin 
December 10th – Second Sunday of Advent – Elie 
 Welcoming Ministers: Guy Rivard   Readers: Jocy Gillis 
 Communion Minister: Karen Cyrenne  Collection Counters: Yvonne and Ann 
 Cleaners: Jocy Gillis and Jocey Godin 
Cleaning is to be done in the week prior to the mass date shown.  Cleaners’ duties include sweeping, vacuuming, cleaning of entrance area 
and upkeep of washroom facility. 
If you are unable to perform your ministry on the date shown, we ask you to please find a replacement. 

Fr. Alate Komi Seho (Abel), Parochial Administrator – phone (204) 557-1291 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229 
 – email: blesst@shaw.ca (Elie) steustachep@gmail.com (St. Eustache) 
 – postal address:  Parish Office,  P.O. Box 144,  Elie MB, R0H 0H0 
Parish Council Members – Lucille Beaudin, Nicole Gillis, Yvonne Fleury, Leo Dufour, Estelle Tanguay, Jocy Gillis 
Finance Committee – Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance, Antony Vitayathil, Craig Spence 
Cemetery Directors – Blessed Sacrament Parish: Brigitte & Guy Rivard (204) 479-8133 
 St. Eustache Parish: Ken Beaudin (204) 353-2043 or (204) 795-2229 
Administrative Secretary – Estelle Tanguay 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday masses; half an hour before Sunday masses or call when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  Couples may be asked 
to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Fernand Menard, Bonnie Norrie, Val 
T., Andrea W. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick and in need of 
prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

Grey Cup Pool Ticket Winners 
Congratulations to the winners of Blessed Sacrament Church Grey Cup Pool Ticket Fundraiser (lic# RMoC 10-
2023). 
Winners: Frances Staszak $300, Marc Painchaud $100, Maurice Melnic $100, Mike Kelemen $100, Lianne 
Leonardi $100, George Dufour $25, Lynn Paquette $25, Gord Schromeda $25. 

Thank you to all who participated! 

Gift Card Tree Fundraiser 
Thank you to all parishioners who purchased gift cards for our gift card tree baskets.  Thank you to everyone who 
sold tickets, bought tickets and made this fundraiser a success.  A total of $2,900 worth of tickets were sold. 
Sincere thanks to the following businesses who generously donated and helped out our parishes: 

• Prairie Roots Co-Op, Marquette 
• Junction 248 Esso, Elie 

• Elie Hotel 
• Pizza Hut, Brandon 

Winners of the baskets were: 1st – Kathleen Rummerfield, 2nd – Celeste McKay, 3rd – Cecile McKay, 4th – Lissa 
Masse. 

Youth Group Meeting 
Sunday, November 26th (this evening),  6:00 - 8:00 pm 

Ice Cream Sundae! 
Don’t forget to bring a donation of $5 

Cofee Sunday 
Coffee Sunday today after Mass.  Please stay and enjoy some fellowship. 

Blessed Sacrament Parish Council 
Blessed Sacrament Council is short a member or two.  If serving on this committee would interest you please talk 
to Fr. Abel or a committee member. 
Questions?  Approach us at coffee this morning or attend our meeting at the rectory on Tuesday, November 28th at 
4:00 p.m. 

Cartier Cares Hamper Fund 
We are accepting monetary donations and collecting nonperishable food items until Sunday, December 17th.  for 
food hampers this holiday season.  (Make cheques payable to Cartier Cares Hamper Fund). 

If you know of a family in need of a food hamper…  
please contact:  

 Jeanine Whitechurch 204-353-2360 or 
      Cheryl Stock 204- 891-1393 

Collection Envelopes 
It’s that time of year for our Parishes to order collection envelopes for 2024.  Please confirm with the office or put 
your name on the sign-up sheet at the church entrance if you plan on using envelopes for making donations.  
Envelopes are not required if you make your donations via e-transfers. 
E-transfers: Donations can be made to our parishes via e-transfers.  For Blessed Sacrament, the email address is 
blesst@shaw.ca.  For St. Eustache, the email address is steustachep@gmail.com.  In the message area, please indicate what 
the donation is for, i.e. “regular donation”, “Sharing God’s Gifts”, “cemetery fund”, etc. 

 


